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2023-2031 Housing Element Update
Joint City Council and Planning Commission Meeting

The City of Brentwood is currently updating its 2023-2031 Housing Element.
The State-required Housing Element plans for the City’s housing needs at all
income levels and establishes policies and programs that comply with State
laws. All cities across the State are required to update their Housing Elements
every 8 years to account for changes in community needs and new laws. Please
join us virtually to learn about the update process, State requirements, and
what opportunities the community has to provide input and give feedback.

When: Thursday April 14, 2022 at 6:00PM

Where: Zoom - https://brentwoodca-gov.zoom.us/j/76013970037

For more information about the Housing
Element Update please visit:

www.brentwoodhousingelement.com




